
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

On Friday 28th June Team 3, 4 and 5 will be taking part in an incredible, edible art                  

workshop. ​The Mini Makery delivers unique sessions that combine art and creativity with             

wholesome, nourishing foods. Their mission is to engage children by making food fun and              

inspire positive attitudes towards healthy eating. They do this by providing hands on             

workshops, where children sculpt, craft and create with food.  

On the day the Mini Makery Team will be bringing a film crew to capture what they do in                   

the workshops. This video can then be used by other schools and teachers.  

 

Thank you 

Miss Reid 

Assistant Head 

 

 


